
 
 

 

  

 

22 May 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

STAFFING UPDATE 

I am writing to let you know that Mrs Kate Evans will be joining our school in September 2024 as 

the Assistant Headteacher.  

Kate is an ELAN colleague who currently works at Locking Primary School and comes highly 
recommended to us. She is an experienced middle leader and upper key stage two teacher who is 
looking forward to coming across to Banwell. We will be planning in some visits over the coming 
months so that the children can get to know Kate.  
 
I am sure that you will all join me in welcoming Kate to the Banwell team.  
 
Information about class structures and teachers for September 2024 will follow at the start of next 
term. 
 

Best wishes, 

 

Claire Pocock 

Headteacher 
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